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WEEKLY REFLECTION – 

 

 

F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y  

Sports Day 

Thursday 20th June 

Thursday 27th June (reserve) 

If you have any news, children's achievements out of school or community events you would like to 

see in the newsletter, please do let Mr. Murray know.   

Head Teacher Message 

A busy penultimate week with 

lots more fun in the planning. 

You may have heard or you 

may hear your children talking 

about Active 10. This is our 

new approach to ensure the 

children are having an 

opportunity to move as part 

of their school day. Ask them 

what they did in their Active 

10-time next week. 

Remember, we have the 

Church Service at St Mary’s 

Church next week. As always, 

you can meet us there or 

come and join us for the walk 

there and back. We are all 

hoping for great weather. 

Have a lovely weekend and 

only 4 more days until the 

break. 

– Mr. Murray 

 

 

Messy Church 

Don’t forget that you can 

attend Messy Church 

tomorrow between 14:30 and 

16:00 for more Easter fun. 

St Mary’s Church, Clymping 

 

Be strong and let your heart take courage, all you 

who hope in the Lord – Psalm 31:24 

Easter Fundraising Event 

 

A huge thank you to our fabulous fundraisers. They have stepped 

up in a huge way and we are so grateful for their effort, energy and 

passion for school. 

As you can imagine, these events take a lot of planning. There is 

baking, prize gathering, logistics, donation appeals and so much 

more. An incredible effort from an incredible bunch of people. 

It was lovely to see so many of you here this evening. Thank you for 

your attendance, support and generosity. 

We will announce the amount raised in due course but it will make 

a massive difference. 

 

Please note that the after 

school clubs (with the 

exception of the choir club) 

have now finished for the 

term and we hope the 

children have enjoyed 

attending. 

 

The options/sign up form for 

next term will be issued in 

the first week of the Summer 

term.  

 
 

 

Sadly, the choir event at TLA for 

next week has been cancelled 

due to staff sickness at TLA. The 

event should be rescheduled 

after Easter.  

However, hopefully to make up 

for the disappointment, the choir 

have been invited to sing at a 

Celebration Day at Warmere 

Court in Yapton on Tuesday 16th 

April.  



 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

 

Monday 25th March – Y5/6 – Littlehampton Baptist Church – Rhyming Bibles 

performance @ 1.00pm 

Monday 25th March – Oliver Class book look @ 2.50pm 

Tuesday 26th March – Hedgehog talk assembly @ 10.25am 

Tuesday 26th March – Easter Egg Hunt at Norden House @ 1.30pm 

Wednesday 27th March – Easter Service at St Mary’s Church @ 9.30am 

Wednesday 27th March – Chichester Corporate Challenge – final race – 18.00pm 

Wednesday 27th March – Farrant Class Easter biscuits and book look @ 2.30pm 

Thursday 28th March – Y3/4 Class Assembly and dress up day – Tudors 

Thursday 28th March – Last day of term 

Monday 15th April – First day of Summer term 

Tuesday 16th April – Choir - Celebration Day at Warmere Court, Yapton @ 11.00am 

Wednesday 17th April – KS1 Skills Festival – Cricket at Durrington High @ 9.30am 

Thursday 25th April – Y3/4 & Y5/6 - 1Term2Learn Djembe lessons 

Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May – SATS week for Y6 

Friday 24th May – INSET DAY 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May – Half term 

Tuesday 4th June – Y5/6 Girls Countdown Cricket Competition 

Thursday 11th June – Y3/4 Mixed Countdown Cricket 

Thursday 20th June – Sports Day 

Thursday 27th June – Reserved Sports Day 

Monday 1st July to Wednesday 3rd July – Y6 Bikeability 

Tuesday 1st October – Flu Vaccinations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is not an 

exhaustive list. 

I will add new 

dates in red as 

they come in. 

 

Teachers may 

message via 

Dojo with class 

related 

information. 

 

Please see the attached poster for PACS Tuesday Award Arts and Crafts Club 

 

Application forms are available from the school office if needed. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Click HERE to book now! 

 

 

 

 

https://www.charlottereaderdance.co.uk/dance-daysworkshops


 


